
       

 

 

Ski and Snowboard Club-Calling all skiers and snowboarders and anyone who would like 

to learn! The Citadel Ski and Snowboard Club wants you to join us on the mountain! We 

will be hitting the slopes in the new year. If you are interested in learning to ski or 

snowboard or if you already know how and would like to join, come and find out more 

information at a lunchtime meeting today- Tuesday, October 29th in Room 209. We will 

meet at 12:25. See you there!  

Citadel Cares-There is a brief meeting with Ms. D'Alfonso at nutrition Break.  Can the 

following students please meet in Ms.  D'Alfonso's room at nutrition break: 

Ashleigh Newton, Maryanne, Lillianna Wang, Phoebe Chang, Lynette Chen, Kylie Wu, 

Nathalia Mieza   

 

Grade 8 Girls Volleyball-If you have not told Ms Sayers that you are playing in 

tomorrow's game at Pitt River, please come see her at nutrition break in room 106.  

 

This Thursday is Halloween!      and we’re having a costume contest with three 

categories: 

• Best Overall Costume 

• Most Creative Costume 

• Best Group Costume 

Each community will pick students to compete in the contest. We can’t wait to see 

everyone’s awesome costumes! 

In the afternoon, there will be a Halloween Dance! If you want to join the dance, we’re 

asking for a $2 donation to help with our upcoming hampers. Money can be given to 

your teacher on Halloween day. If dancing isn’t your thing, don’t worry! There will also 

be a movie and games for you to enjoy. 

Looking forward to all the fun! 
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